
 

 
 

NOTICE TO INTERESTED CONTRACTORS 

 

CONTRACTOR OUTREACH MEETING 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Berryessa Union School District (BUSD) will be 
conducting a “Contractors’ Outreach” to discuss the upcoming Berryessa Unified School 
District Measure L Construction Projects. 

 
The $77m BUSD Measure L school construction bond was passed by the voters in 
November 2014 and will be constructing new facilities, and modernizing and renovating 
all school sites over the next few years.  BUSD is looking forward to meeting with local 
building contractors and discussing upcoming projects. 

 
At the meeting, the following topics will be discussed: 

1.  Introduction of BUSD Bond and Purchasing staff, Architects and Construction 
Managers. 

2. Upcoming 2016 BUSD projects (project descriptions, budgets & schedules). 

3. BUSD Bidding / Procurement Procedures and Guidelines. 

 

 

 

 

 

Please contact the following persons if you have any questions regarding the Contractors’ Outreach meeting: 

KITCHELL    Jim Wilson (jmwilson@kitchell.com) 
RGM  Ralph Caputo (ralph@rgmassociates.com) 
STRAWN   Jake Strawn (jstrawn@scmdinc.com) 
BUSD  Bonny Gregorius (bgregorius@busd.net) 
BUSD Ricardo Reyes (RReyes2@busd.net) 
BUSD Elizabeth Womack (Ewomack@busd.net) 

TIME / DATE 9:00 AM, MONDAY, FEBRUARY 1st, 2016 

LOCATION BERRYESSA UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT  
 BOARD ROOM 
 1376 PIEDMONT ROAD, SAN JOSE, CA 95132 
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